
 Notice of Public Hearing 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT  a public hearing before the City Council of 

the City of Winchester will take place at Winchester City Hall on March 

7, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Winchester City Hall meeting room at 501 

Nezperce Ave., Winchester, ID to consider a variance at 410 McBeth 

Ave.., Winchester, ID. 

  The following is being requested: 

  The resident, Dennis and Valda Conklin ,  for placement of  

  carport which encroaches into property setback  

All persons desiring to be heard concerning the proposed variance 

should be in attendance at the hearing.  Written comments may be 

submitted prior to the public hearing, must be received by the City Clerk 

no later than November 1 prior to the opening of the Public Hearing in 

order to be considered part of the record. 

 

      _______________________________ 

      LeAnn J. Trautman, City Clerk 


